
   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Some Important Dates Coming Up 

 

             September 13     FIT Day Gr. 9’s only 
             September 17     School Council Meeting 

        September 18     Club Fair 
    September 20  Terry Fox Run 
    September 24      PD Day 

             Sept. 25-Sept 28   Safety Assemblies 
    Sept. 26   Wellness Fair 

                

Principal: Joe Foti 

Vice-Principal: Anthony Hu 

Vice-Principal: Sofia Papadatos 
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 
Dear Families and Community Members, 
 
I would like to welcome everyone back to a new school year at Thornlea. This year is special 
for a number of reasons. Thornlea opened its doors for the first time fifty years ago on Septem-
ber 3, 1968. We also have experienced significant growth once again. We are no longer the 
tiny High School in Thornhill. We welcomed over 270 new grade nine students this year our 
largest grade nine class in years. The school has about 1020 students in all grades this year. 
Our growth we believe is a result of the positive experiences of our graduates and currents stu-
dents. They have gone out into the community and shared the experiences they have had at 
Thornlea. This growth has caused some problems this year in accommodating everyone’s 
needs but most of the timetable issues have now been resolved. Since the start of school year 
five new courses have been added to accommodate our growth. If your child is still experienc-
ing difficulty with their timetable, please do not hesitate to contact me. The other problem that 
we are experiencing is limited space in some of our tech classes and the gym. We can create 
more room by changing our schedule. At this year’s first School Council meeting we will dis-
cuss changing our schedule for the 2019/2020 school year. We could create a five period day 
with two different lunches. This would create more space in our gyms and in our tech classes. 
It would also limit our ability to run activities and meetings at lunch. Our first Council meeting is 
Monday September 17th in the library at 7:15 p.m. all are welcome. 
 

The new school year also brings a lot of new activities our Grade Nine’s will be travelling to 
Camp Green Acres for our annual FIT Day on September 13th. The students will be outside 
working on team building activities for the day with our teachers and student council members. 
On September 18th we will hold our annual Club Fair in the gym. Students are encouraged to 
sign up for a club that interests them. Last year we had over forty different clubs running. The 
fall sports season has also started with try outs for girls’ basketball, boys’ volleyball, golf, rugby 
sevens and cross country all under way, for further information please contact the physical 
education department. We hope that your children have experienced a good start to the school 
year. If there is anything I can help you with, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Warmest regards, 

Joe Foti, 

Principal 
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Message From Our Trustee 
 
I am pleased to welcome all of our students and families to the start of the 
2018-2019 school year. This is an exciting time of year. I hope everyone 
had an enjoyable summer and is looking forward to the months ahead. 
 
York Region District School Board is committed to advancing student 
achievement and well-being. The Trustees’ new Multi-Year Strategic Plan, 
developed based on feedback from the community, outlines four priorities 
that will guide this work: Foster Well-Being and Mental Health, Champion 
Equity and Inclusivity, Build Collaborative Relationships and Empower 
Ethical Leadership. Thank you to everyone who shared their thoughts. 
 
Our schools are stronger when families are engaged. There are many dif-
ferent ways families can support their child’s learning and get involved in 
life at the school, and I hope that you find opportunities to get engaged. 
 
I wish you all the best for the upcoming school year. 
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